
Stout Middle School                THE DAILY BULLETIN                   Friday, Feb. 17, 2017 

 

 Page - 01 

 

Stout Boys Swimming Team Wins a Close One 
On Wednesday, Friday, Feb. 15, Stout Boys Swimming Team won a very 

close game against Unis. The final score was 85 – 80. Congratulations to our boys 

and let’s win the next one as well! 

Math League Contest: Feb. 17 
Stout Math League 2016-2017 contest will take place today, Friday, Feb. 17 in 

the Team Meeting Room. Let us beat our last year’s score. 

 

Staff vs. Students Basketball Game: Today 
The Staff vs. Students Basketball Game will be held today, Friday, 

February 17th. Let’s give it all our best and show our great sportive manners.  

Student Council Meeting: Feb. 28 
The next Student Council meeting will be held on Tuesday, Feb. 28 

from 3:00 to 5:00 pm in room G-3. Students should bring a snack for 

themselves. 

Activity Day: March 03 

Activity Day is scheduled for Friday, March 03 from 3:00 to 4:30 pm.  

 The cost to get in is just $1.  

 Bring extra money if you want to participate in Pop Shot or if you 

want to buy snacks from the concession stand.  

 Students MUST have their own ride home. They will not be allowed 

to ride the activity bus home. 

“Save it or Shave it” Changes 
“Save it or Shave it” will not have boxes at lunch for the month of 

March, but will be back in the lunchroom on Monday April 3. Make sure 

you save up during this time so that you can see the teacher you want to cut 

his/her hair. 

Here are the current standings in the boxes: 

 1st Place: Mr. Lambdin  $97 

 2nd Place: Mr. Hool with  $81 

 3rd Place: Ms. Crechiolo  $35 

Remember they each need to have $500 if you want all 3 to cut their hair!!! 
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*SNEAK PEAK* 

If we can get all three to cut their hair or if Mrs. Crechiolo comes in 1st place, we will be 

selling raffle tickets to allow few students to actually come up and cut Mrs. Crechiolo's hair!  

Next Relay for Life Meeting: Monday, March 06 
Our next Relay for Life meeting will be held on Monday 

March 6th from 3:00-4:45 in Ms. 

Poloni's room C-8.  

Dearborn High at Stout: March 27, 2017 

Dearborn High School representatives will be coming to Stout Middle 

School on Monday, March 27, 2017. No open house date yet, but it will be 

announced later. 

Early College Applications’ Deadline: March 01, 2017 

Attention 8th graders: the deadline for Early College applications is March 

1st. Make sure you bring your paper work in to Mr. Tindall! 

Stout Annual Spelling “B”: May, 2017 
Students who are interested in receiving a spelling word list for the 

Annual Spelling 'B' should see the following teachers: 

 6th. Grade: Mrs. Schulkey 

 7th. Grade: Mr. Serazio 

 8th. Grade: Mr. Bennett       

The contest will be in May, 2017. The exact date will be announced later. 

Edsel Ford Councelors Coming to Stout: March 2nd
 

Edsel Ford High School Counselors will be coming to Stout 

to meet with the incoming 9th graders (currently 8th 

graders). They will also be coming for Spring Orientation. 

Please ask your parents to make plans to attend. Thanks! 

1st Meeting: Thursday, March 2nd 1:00pm 

Spring Orientation Wednesday, March 15th 6:00 – 8:00pm 

 

Battle of the Books: March 17 

The Battle of the Books competition date/time has been set for Friday, 

March 17th. It will be held at 1:00 in the team planning room.  


